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December 5, 2020 
 
His Supreme Pontiff, Jagatguru Mahasannidhanam 
His Divine Holiness, Bhagavan Sri Nithyananda Paramashivam 
KAILASA Nation 
  
VIA E-MAIL 
  
Your Divine Holiness, 
  
On behalf of the National Stop the Violence Alliance, it is my pleasure and privilege to 
congratulate the 44th Jayanthi Anniversary of The Supreme Pontiff of Hinduism, 
Jagatguru Mahasannidhanam, His Divine Holiness Bhagavan Sri Nithyananda 
Paramashivam, recognized as the 1008th living incarnation of Paramashiva as per 
Hinduism by His predecessors of enlightened masters and adepts. 
  
We recognize that the Supreme Pontiff has worked tirelessly for the past 40 years 
despite enduring decades of relentless social, political, intellectual, religious, cultural, 
linguistic, economic, legal, digital, and other forms of persecution for the revival of the 
ancient sciences of Vedas and Agamas (Hindu scriptures) using the technologies 
of Yoga, Ayurveda (Science of Herbal Medicine), Dhyana (Meditation) 
and Pranayama (breath control) throughout the world to develop human beings 
consciously — regardless of nationality, religion, race, gender, or economic status – 
in improving their physical, mental, emotional, economic and spiritual well-being. 
  
In 2021, we rejoice in the 44th Jayanthi Celebrations of The Supreme Pontiff of 
Hinduism, Jagatguru Mahasannidhanam, His Divine Holiness Bhagavan Nithyananda 
Paramashivam. I thank The Supreme Pontiff for His contribution to Hinduism and 
look forward to cultivating this strong and lasting relationship between KAILSA 
Nation and National Stop the Violence Alliance for many years to come.    
 
We value and appreciate all that you do. If you have any additional questions, please 
contact me at 856-952-6291. Thanks.  
 
With A Servant’s Heart, 

 
 
Dr. Stephné R. Coney, Founder and CEO 


